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AM
To: john@larsen-family.us

Yeah, that is a lot different of an experience with your mission president. I don't really
feel like I know mine too well, it is rather unfortunate. The most interaction I had with
him and his family was when I was sick in their house for 5 days. Other than that, I
don't hear to much from him.

Thanks for reminding me of my patriarchal blessing and how it talks about President
of the Mission. I have thought about that a lot. It has just been a bit of a confusing time
for me overall... I dunno... I am trying to listen to what my blessing is saying to me, just
I get confused about some things that I don't agree with with how he may work. I
respect him as President, but I still feel distant from him.
[Quoted text hidden]
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